
Our district and school regularly
engage in the PLC process. What is
PLC? - Professional Learning
Community. PLC is an ongoing
process in which we work
collaboratively together to take action
and improve learning for ALL students.
We work in teams with a focus on
learning and sharing best practices.
We focus on results to discover
strengths and weaknesses and learn
from each other. 
Opportunities, such as late start
Fridays and Flex days, provide
necessary time for our district and
school to engage in the PLC process.
Thank you for your continued support
of our mission: To ensure high levels of
learning for ALL students. We will
continue to do great things for our
kids. 

Dr. Moore, Principal 

2/6 - Interim Period Ends

2/10 - Heart Safe School Drill &
Designation - Staff and Students are
invited to wear RED

2/17 - Flex Day -  Students eLearning
& Teachers attend Professional
Development 

2/20 - School is in Session 

2/23 - Superheroes for Math Night
5:00-6:00 p.m. (Grades 2 & 3)

2/28 - PTO Meeting @3:30 p.m. in the
RP Library

3/13 - Last Day of Q. 3 

3/16 - Report Cards Sent Home

A MESSAGE FROM 
DR. MOORE

CHECK IT OUT!

IMPORTANT
DATES TO KNOW
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Click here to view our district's
website

Come work with us! Click here to view  
employment opportunities at NPUSC. 

P: 219-778-2018                                       
E: pamelamoore@npusc.k12.in.us

Principal: 
Pamela S. Moore, Ph.D.                           

https://www.npusc.k12.in.us/
https://www.applitrack.com/npusc/onlineapp/


WHAT IS HAPPENING AROUND ROLLING PRAIRIE?
CAMP READ-A-LOT (KINDERGARTEN AND FIRST)

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT
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WHAT IS HAPPENING AROUND ROLLING PRAIRIE
SPELLING BEE

(3RD-5TH GRADES)
1ST PLACE - BRODY MILLER 

RUNNER-UP - MATTHEW VANHOOK



For Math Night
(Grades 2 & 3)

G E T  R E A D Y  F O R

Superheroes

Come Dressed as a Superhero or Wear

Your Favorite Superhero Themed Clothes 
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PTO - FUNDRAISER



GET TO KNOW US
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Music
Mr. Truster

Art
Mr. Dominello




Library 
Mrs. Bannwart










Physical Education
Mrs. Peterson






February PTO Meeting- Tuesday,
February 28th @3:30 in the Rolling Prairie
Library
If you would like to contact our PTO,
please email them at
rollingprairiepto@gmail.com
Click Here to like our Facebook page
Rolling Prairie PTO-Home Of The Bulldogs

PARENT TEACHER
ORGANIZATION [PTO] NEWS
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IREAD-3 is required for all grade three students. 
 Beginning in the spring of 2022, the Indiana
Department of Education created an opportunity for
schools to opt in to administer IREAD-3 to grade two
students as well. IREAD-3 is an online, timed,
multiple-choice only assessment consisting of three
separate test segments. The first segment measures
foundational reading skills, including phonics and
vocabulary. The remaining two segments assess
students’ ability to silently read and comprehend
nonfiction and literary texts. 

All RP students in grades 2 & 3 will be administered
IREAD-3 on the following dates:

Monday, March 6th 
Practice test
Wednesday, March 7th 
Parts 1 and 2
Thursday, March 8th 
Part 3

Our school will be earning a heart safe
school designation on February 10th.

What does it mean to become a Heart
Safe School? A Project ADAM Heart

Safe School has successfully
implemented a quality sudden

cardiac arrest program of awareness,
training, and effective emergency

response to promote a safe
environment for students, visitors, and

staff. 
Click here to learn more. 

HEART SAFE SCHOOL

PTO - GIVE BACK NIGHT

https://www.facebook.com/RollingPrairiePTO
https://www.projectadam.com/Heartsafeschools

